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We are writing this email to help “stop” the destruction of sacred Indian land in Jacumba Hot
Springs.  This is our history!  Our ancestors used this area to set up meetings at the crossroads
between the trade routes from Mexico to the US. The artifacts that have constantly turned up
in this area due to our lengthly presence for generations, culminated in the shooting by the
McCains.  Now you are adding insult upon insult to our nation with the proposed Robot Solar
Farm. Stop now… your time of destruction is over.   Thank you,  Ayakel Jaguar Quetzalcoatl
of the Tolteca Nation 
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